WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer

(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)

Continue to pray for the children of Conrad Mission
Church. Pray that our whole church body would
share the goodness of God with our children. Ask
God to help us be faithful to listen to God's
teaching then to tell our children about God's
goodness and faithfulness, to teach God's word
(and that they would listen and hear), to model
trusting God in hardship, and that our children
would remember all the wonderful works of God.

THIS WEEK

TUES............. Ladies Bible Study 9:30 AM
WED................ Youth Group 6:15 PM

[ 20 S Men’s Bible Study - 7 AM

NEXT SUNDAY

9:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text: Matthew 5:43-48

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Nursery: Rachel & Loren Utterback

Children’s Church(ages 3-5): RT & Susan Snyder
Greeters: Linda Kinamon

LOOKING AHEAD

May 15: Midweek Children’s Ministry Meeting 6:30 PM
May 18: MAMMA BREAK 9 to 10:30 AM

May 19: Honoring 2024 Graduates

May 26: Summer Schedule Begins

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Freezer Meal Baby Shower for the Woods!
Ryan and Erin's baby is due to arrive in late May.
In lieu of a traditional baby shower, Erin would love
a freezer stocked with meals. If you would like to
bless the Woods in this way, meals can be dropped
off at the church kitchen freezer anytime between
now and May 19.Be sure to label the meal with
their last name. Or, if making meals isn't your
thing, diapers also would be useful._If you make a

meal please remember to label it with the Wood’s
name and let Torie Grubb know so she can keep

track of how many meals are provided.

Our Summer Schedule will start on Sunday,
May 26. Sunday School will be on summer break
and will resume in the fall. Our church's Worship
Service will be at 10:00 AM for the summer.

Next Sunday: We will be honoring the youth of
our church who are graduating from High School.
They are Brylee Stordahl, Trey Kinamon, and Logan
VanDyke (Class of 2024).

For information about the ministries, please visit CMC's
website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the church office
406.278.3553, conradmissionchurchmt@agamail.com

Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.

CMC LEADERSHIP (2024)

PASTOR JOSH NELSON

BOARD of DEACONS
Garrett Grubb

Locke Mellott

Loren Utterback
Ryan Wood

BOARD of ELDERS
Mark Grubb

John Kleinsasser
Glenn Steele

Allan Underdal

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Elin Hohman

CHURCH COUNCIL

Pastor, Elders, Deacons

Clerk (Sharon Mellott)

Treasurer (Rebecca Broesder)

Awana Commander (Joe Irvin)

Sunday School Superintendent (Dirk Elings)
Music Ministry Leader (Cynthia Grubb)
Women'’s Ministry Representative

NOMINATING COMMITTEE for 2025
Elders/Deacons:

Pastor Josh, John Kleinsasser, Garrett Grubb, Dirk
Elings

families with small children~\We're so glad you're here! Infants
and children of all ages are welcome to stay with you during the
service. Or, if you prefer, we also have childcare available in the
Nursery (down the hall, 4th door on the right), as well as
Children’s Church (ages 3-K, during the sermon). You are also
welcome to use the Family Room located at the back of the
auditorium if your child needs a little extra wiggle room. Finally,
there are some kids’ activity bags in the back of the
auditorium for use during the service.
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Sermon Notes

The Disciple and Retaliation
Matthew 5:38-42
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Her children arise and call her blessed; her husband

also, and he praises her. Proverbs 31:28

Josh Nelson, Pastor

May 12, 2024




